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T¢ Sir John MacAlister,
From the Regius Professor of Med.

oxford. 28 May, 1914.

Letter (Typewritten).
Dear MacAlister,

I will arrange a meeting of the VYouncil of the Historical Section,
and arrange a preliminary programme. I think it will only be a one
day affair, but wé must get the cooperatien of the Royal Colleges.

; I have a letter from Davig & Urioli, 24, suseum Street, W.C.,
/ saying that they have a good copy of the 1478 Celcus for =20. You
{ had better look at it, as this is reasonable. I will subscribe a
i "fiver=]

L - Sincerely yours,

Wm. Osler.



